Eddie Baza Calvo Governor



GENERAL SERVICES AGENCY

Tel: (671) 475-1707 Fax Nos: (671) 475-1727 / 472-4217

(Ahensian Setbision Hinirat)

Ray Tenorio

Lieutenant Governor

Department of Administration 148 Route 1 Marine Drive, Piti, Guam 96915

Anthony C. Blaz
Deputy Director

Benita A. Manglona

Director

June 24, 2014

Memorandum

Ms. Doris Flores Brooks Public Auditor Office of Public Accountability Suite 401, DNA Building 256 Archbishop FC Flores Street Hagtana, Guam 96910

	RECEIVI PUBLIC ACCO		Y
DATE:	6/25/14		
TIME:	3:57	_OAM ØFI	M
FILE NO. OPA-PA:	14-005 +	14-006	(24)

Re: OPA-PA-14-005 and OPA-PA-14-006

Dear Ms. Brooks:

I am in receipt of your notice of the above stated appeals. Both of these appeals are based upon a contract controversy. As you indicated in your memorandum, you are aware that this matter has been previously presented before you (OPA-PA-12-011, OPA-PA-12-012; OPA-PA-12-016; OPA-PA-12-017 and OPA-PA-12-018)., and have graciously offered to allow that submittal to be used as the procurement record.

However, I believe that a meeting with the assigned hearing officer should be made for all of the parties. One issue is regarding whether all of the legal court documents should be provided. As you are aware, GTA had filed two (2) separate cases in the Superior Court of Guam and PDS filed one. Currently, one action remains with the Superior Court and GTA has filed an action with the Supreme Court of Guam. Does the OPA require any or all of these decisions and filings for its record? And if so, will you agree that submission of the records can be submitted only once and be used for both appeals?

There may be other matters that would require a decision or agreement by all of the parties prior to the hearing, and as such, an up front hearing with the hearing office would be valuable for all.

Therefore, I am humbly requesting an immediate hearing with the assigned hearing officer and all parties to resolve the issue regarding submission of documents on these appeals. Further, until a decision is made, I humbly request for an extension for the filing of the procurement record.

Thank you for your consideration.

ROBERT H. KONO

Chief Procurement Officer, Acting

Parto K 4/2/2